

STATE OF TENNESSEE

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES

Nashville Environmental Field Office
711 R.S. Gass Blvd.
Nashville, TN 37216
Phone 615-687-7000 Statewide 1-888-891-8332 Fax 615-687-7078

May 10, 2024

Mr. Randy Harrell, Environmental Coordinator Consolidated Utility District of Rutherford County eCopy: rharrell@cudre.com P.O. Box 249 709 New Salem Hwy Murfreesboro, TN 37130

RE: Cross-Connection Policy- Approved

Consolidated Utility District of Rutherford County PWSID #0000791 Rutherford County

Dear Mr. Harrell:

On April 15, 2024, Division of Water Resources (Division) received an updated Cross-Connection Policy dated April 2024, from the Consolidated Utility District of Rutherford County. The Division has reviewed this policy and has determined that it meets the Division's requirements to be approved. The policy is approved for implementation. Please keep a copy of this policy on file and available for review to all water system and Division personnel.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions and/or comments concerning this matter, feel free to contact me at (615) 210-0848 or by email at mehdi.sadri@tn.gov

Sincerely,

Mehdi Sadri

Environmental Protection Specialist Division of Water Resources

Mehdi Sadri

e-File